
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 9/8/2014 5:26:11 PM 
To: 'Malashenko, Elizaveta I.' (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Yosemite Fire Update 

Yep! Are we meeting at 455 Golden Gate tomorrow? 
Original Message 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailtoielizayeta.roalashenko@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 10:49 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: RE: Yosemite Fire Update 

Ok, thank you. 

Bad day for that climb up Half Dome! 

Elizaveta Malashenko 
Deputy Director, Utility Safety and Reliability Safety and Enforcement Division California Public Utilities 
Commission 
Phone:415-703-2274 
E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

Original Message 
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@ipge.coml 
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 9:58 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Yosemite Fire Update 

Liza, 

Attached is an update from the National Park Service. The fire is still not threatening any PG&E facilities. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanv/privacY/custoroer/ 
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